
Charity Visitor Report 
 
 
During the last year I did make 11 visits to families in sufficient distress that they 
needed to contact the Charities with a cry for help.  4 of the families we have worked 
with during the previous year however 7 of the families were new to us.  
 
As you can imagine each family was facing hardship in one way or another, some 
circumstances were quite distressing. I am delighted to report that the Charities have 
been able to provide assistance to each of the families in a way to suit each of their 
individual needs.  
 
How much help have the Charities given to families in our catchment area ? 
 
We currently have 24 active Beneficiaries in our area, 
 
During 2019 the Charities made awards of £99,073.50 - predominately for day to day 
hardship,  
 
they gave out 1 summer Hamper and  
 
gave out 18 Christmas Hampers 
 
This spotlights what the Charities have done to help families in our area and may I ask 
that we continue to support the Charities by giving generously during the Awareness 
Week in order that they are able to continue with their work - Thank you. 
 
It may be that you are aware of someone within your circle that is in distress or in need 
of help, if so can I urge you to remind them that the Charities are there and will, within 
their remit, offer whatever assistance they are able. 
 
Paul Cockcroft-Oliver. 


